CITY OF HALLANDALE BEACH, FLORIDA MEMORANDUM

DATE:

June 25, 2018

TO:

Christy Dominguez, Principal Planner

FROM:

Mark Ellis, Fire Chief (

SUBJECT:

RENEWAL OF NIGHTCLUB LICENSES FOR FY 2018/2019

Fire staff conducted annual fire safety inspections of the nightclubs referenced in your current memo. The majority of inspections were satisfactory with no significant threat to life safety. Tatiana's Restaurant & Nightclub is currently working on minor repairs to their fire sprinkler system and have requested an extension on their inspection – the repairs pose no threat to life safety but prevent the contractor from certifying the system until cleared. Fire staff supports licensure renewals for the coming fiscal year for all locations and is working with Tatiana's to correct the fire sprinkler issue as quickly as possible.

If you need further information please contact Division Chief Lori Williams at extension 1478.

Prepared by:

Division Chief, Lori Williams